
Dear Future Merton Team,

Thank you for the email. Just to let you know, some of the residents from Hammond Avenue met
with a couple of people from Circle Housing/the design team on 04/02/2017 with regards to our
concerns.

We were advised that they are still planning to create a 4 storey block at the rear, which we are still
concerned about. I have highlighted below the main concerns post the meeting.

 Additionally, at the meeting xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx, advised that the location of the new buildings
would be positioned no closer than they are today. However, based on the leaflet that was
shared with us, it is evident from the yellow and blue diagrams, that this is not the case, as
based on the diagrams it is clear that some of the new buildings would be actually closer
than they are today, so this is a major concern.

 Also, at the meeting we were advised that the older designs had taller buildings, however
upon reviewing the older designs, this was not the case. (Please see attached). Based on
this, it appears that none of the initial concerns raised, were taken into consideration with
the new designs, so I do feel we need more clarity around this. Whilst they may have been
draft, a vast amount of feedback and comments were submitted raising concerns, which do
not appear to have been addressed with the current designs.

We are currently awaiting the designs, which we were advised we would receive approximately 1
week after the meeting.

We would be grateful if you could take the above into consideration when you do receive the plan
submissions from Circle Housing.

Kind Regards

xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx



New Designs

Old Designs


